
Class	
  News	
  
Week	
  of	
  October	
  1,	
  2018	
  

• READ	
  EVERYNIGHT	
  

FOR	
  20-­‐30	
  MINUTES	
  

• NO	
  SCHOOL	
  MONDAY	
  

OCTOBER	
  8TH	
  	
  

• SCHOOL	
  BEINGS	
  

PROMPTLY	
  AT	
  8:15	
  

AM	
  

• PLEASE	
  BRING	
  A	
  

HEALTHLY	
  SNACK	
  FOR	
  

SNACK	
  TIME	
  

• PRACTICE	
  MATH	
  

FACTS	
  EVERNIGHT	
  

REMINDERS	
  

Mrs.	
  Reema’s	
  3rd	
  &	
  4th	
  grade	
  	
  
	
  

Dear Families, 

Students have been working extremely hard this week on their 

MAP tests. Map testing is used to determine students over all 

growth through out the year.   

For next week, we will be starting a new unit in Math. We will be 

adding and subtracting whole numbers using part-and total 

diagrams, estimation and word problems.  

For ELA subjects, we will continue learning how to understand 

and comprehend what we are reading. Our writing assignments 

will be parallel to our reading, since we will be learning why 

authors write and for what reason.  

In Science, we will explore the life cycle of different plants and 

animals. 

In Social Studies, we will learn what is the presidents job and how 

can we become a president.  

Family	
  note:	
  Try	
  to	
  sneak	
  in	
  math	
  to	
  everyday	
  routines.	
  Ask	
  your	
  

child	
  to	
  bake	
  a	
  cake	
  using	
  exact	
  measures	
  from	
  the	
  box.	
  Play	
  card	
  

games	
  or	
  figure	
  out	
  how	
  much	
  space	
  you	
  might	
  need	
  if	
  you	
  want	
  

to	
  build	
  a	
  tree	
  house.	
  It’s	
  earlier	
  than	
  you	
  think	
  to	
  make	
  math	
  fun	
  

and	
  real	
  world	
  relatable.	
  


